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The Department of Management conducted a management game 

called Stop Walk—a training to create a relaxed environment and to 

evoke good listening and reflex skills for the students of BBA on 5 

August, 2023, by the faculty Ms. Shivani and Ms. Sridevi Sanda. As a 

part of this program students are given instructions and they should 

carefully listen and act accordingly. Students thoroughly enjoyed the 

activity. 
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